
Page 4 « 

  

SCHOOL BOARD (Cont'd from page |) 

are dismissed from school. 
Later that evening Board members 

met with the Public School Inspector, 
Mr. R.Steele, when matters of mutual 

interest were discussed. 

SENIOR HOCKEY GAME SUNDAY 
There is a possibility that th ere 

will be a game here Sunday in the 
Terrace Bay Arena at |.30 p.m., when 
the Marathon Mercuries will meet the 

Red Rock team in their best out of 

seven Semi-Final Series. 
Watch the bulletin boards at the 

Recreation Centre and the Arena for 

further information on this game. 

THE NEWS 

NEED $50 
TIC, PAYDAY? 

It costs only 23c to rent $50 
for one week from Crescent. 
RENT money? Sure — it’s the 
modern way. Just phone, 
write or walk into any Cres- 
cent office and tell the Man- 
ager you want to rent some 
money. We respect our cus- 
tomers and their reasons for 
wanting money, so there’s no 
red tape, yest a simple credit 
requirement 

EXAMPLE AMOUNTS 
MONTHLY 

AMOUNT TERM PAYMENT 

$10.00 
24.00 
36.00 

014, 42.00 
2,016.00 77.00 

Larger amounts up to $3,000 
(or more) also available. 
Canada’s Most Considerate 

Finance Company 

CRESCENT FINANCE 
“Canada’s most considerate 

Finance Company” 

E.J.Chateauvert, Manager - 
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All owners of dogs are required by By- 
Law No.129A to procure dog tags by 
March Ist each year. These tags are 
now available in the Municipal Office 
for 1965. 

Penalties are provided for any infrac- 
tion of this By-Law. 

W.F.. Strutt, 

Clerk-Treasurer, 

The Township of Terrace Bay. 

N OP Ct 

TONY, of the Plaza Beauty & Barber 
Shop, will be in Terrace Bay on Mar. 
10th and IIth. For appointments call 
3855. Imperial Motel 

The Terrace Bay Nurses will meet at 
the Community Church at 8.30 P.M., on Thursday, 
February 25th. A film will be shown on "Emergency 

Care of the Injured." All nurses are cordially in- 
vited to attend. 

LEGION EXECUTIVE MEETS 
President Mrs.Lorette Solly was hostess for an exe- 

cutive meeting at her home of the Ladies Auxiliary 
to the Royal Canadian Legion, Branch 223, on 

Thursday evening, with an attendance of ten ladies. 

Prescriptions 

Plans were finalized for the Mixed Fun Bonspiel 
at the Curling Club on February 27, with a social 
to follow at the Legion Hall. Lunch will be served 
and members and guests are welcome to this event. 

Winners of the home bingo were announced as 
Mesdames H.Solly and A. Boutilier. 

There will be a general meeting on the 29th with 
Mesdames T.MclInnes, K.Johnson, C.Bougie and 
C.Marcella to serve on the lunch committee. 

Have you a girl, eight years of age or over, who 

would like to be a Brownie? Registrations are being 

accepted by Mrs.lrene Kettle, telephone 3526. 

All teenagers and their parents are urged to be pre- 
sent when the Ladies Auxiliary will conduct a panel 

discussion, Monday evening, March Ist at 8.15 sharp 

in the Community Church. Dr.R.Uzicanin, Constable 
P.Cuff, Rev.T.G.Husser and Mr.J.Terpstra will be 

guest speakers and the panel will deal with all phases 

of teenage problems. Questions will be invited. 

- Phone 825-3286 

MINOR HOCKEY NEWS (By E. Kettle) 
In Pee-Wee House League Playoffs on Saturday the 

oa eliminated the Canadians by defeating them 
- | in a close game. Hermes and Galvin scored for 

Hawks with Papousek blinking the light for the 
Canadians. 

In the other game the Bruins defeated the League 
Champion Leafs by a score of 4- 2. D.Matuszak led 
the Bruins with two goals while singles went to Ojavee 
and Slattery. Papineau and Gaudet scored for the 
Leafs. 

WAGHORN’S PHARMACY LTD. 
& DIAL 825-3666 — TERRACE BAY, ONT. 

PRESCRIPTIONS 

sau nips FOERT — ON ceagsncs 
CAMERAS & SUPPLIES — BABY NEEDS 

GUIDE ASSOCIATION MEETS 
The February meeting of the Local Association to 

Guides and Brownies was held Monday evening uf the 
home of Mrs.Hazel Lang. Mrs. Shirley Mikus, chair. 
man, opened the meeting and welcomed those pre- 
sent. 

Mrs. Betty Turner recorded and, in the absence of 
the Treasurer, Mrs.Helen Brooks gave the financial 
statement, Reports were heard from convenors pre- 
sent with the chairman requesting all Convenors to 
submit reports if absent. Badge Secretary Mrs.Marg 
Simmer reported nine tests passed and one Golden 
Hand. Ways and Means convenor Mrs. Hilda Hiebert 
thanked all who so willingly contributed to the 
Valentine Tea and Cake Walk. Tentative plans were 
made for the Easter Bake Sale on April |7th. 

Presentation of a Guide cup and saucer was made 
to Mrs.Lois Downey and a Brownie cup and saucer to 
Mrs.Gladys Sitch by Mrs.Mikus, for over five years 
service in Guiding in Terrace Bay. 

A letter from the Polly Lake Camp Committee 
sought suggestions with regard to improvements at 

their camp. The Brownies Banquet, (Cont'd page 5)  


